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NEW TITANS MERCH
sherwoodparktitans.entripyshops.com

Welcome to the Titans Pro Shop where our players, parents,
and supporters can buy custom gear to show their Titans

pride! 
Pick your favourite gear, and customize it with team logos,

names, and numbers.  
*** Game Shorts are still purchased from Sin Bin ***

As the end of June approaches, so does another
season of Titans lacrosse. This season has seen
our Titans teams grow together, compete hard,
and make lasting memories. Titans teams have

travelled far and wide playing in a range of
tournaments this season, while also

representing the Titans with pride during the
Titans Classic. This season also saw several of
our athletes push themselves in making Team
Alberta and Prairie Cup rosters. As the season
winds down, we look back on what has been a
Titans season full of growth, excitement, and

lasting memories. 
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JUNE
2025Letter from the President

Dear Titans Teams, Coaches and Families,

As we wrap up another incredible Titans season, I want to take a moment
— from one proud community member to another — to thank each of you.

This year, our teams have shown what it truly means to be a Titan: grit,
growth, and a whole lot of heart. But beyond scores and stats, it’s the
everyday moments that stand out — the early morning practices, the
high-fives on the bench, and new friendships. These are the memories
that stay with us.

Whether you were competing on the floor, coaching from the bench, or
cheering from the stands — your commitment is what makes the Titans
community so special.

To our athletes: we see your effort and your passion for lacrosse. To our
families and fans: your support is the backbone of everything we do. And
to our coaches and volunteers: none of this happens without you.

Thank you for being part of the Titans family this season. We’re already
looking forward to next year.

Go Titans!

Yours in lacrosse,

Karen Wellner
Sherwood Park Titans 
President
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Thank you Cormack Photography!
The Titans would like to thank Carmen

Parsons of Cormack Photography for her
wonderful work with our Titans team
pictures! Carmen can be reached at:

 cormackphotography.com 
for all your photography needs, ranging
from sports photography to graduation

photos!

Titans Social Media Email 
 The Titans want to showcase your season on social

media! Send photos, videos, and a brief description of the
content to:

socialmedia@sherwoodparktitans.ca
Your content will then be shared to the Titans Instagram

and Facebook pages! 

JUNE
2025Important Updates

Treasurer Opening
The Titans are on the lookout for a Treasurer!

Have experience in QuickBooks, budgeting, and

financial management? We want to hear from

you! Send a resume to:

president@sherwoodparktitans.ca
The successful candidate will be supported as
they transition into the role by the outgoing

Titans treasurer. 
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JUNE
2025Titans and Team Canada

The Titans will be represented at the
national level this season as the Titans own
Brooklyn Bentley has been selected to the

Canada West U17 Women’s National
Development team!

Brooklyn’s lacrosse journey began in U7,
where she first played for the Titans.

Brooklyn attributes a U11 championship with
the Titans as the moment she “knew lacrosse

was for me”. 

Speaking to the growth of women’s lacrosse,
Brooklyn aims to be a leader and a role

model in the growth of the women’s game by
coaching and mentoring young girls to reach

their own lacrosse goals. 
Brooklyn encourages young girls who are
aspiring to improve their lacrosse skills to

“Keep pushing, attend all the camps you can
and believe in yourself. Don't be afraid to

reach out to older players as their love of the
sport is infectious and will help you grow. 

Moving forward, Brooklyn is aiming to keep
improving her skills as she aims to earn a

college lacrosse roster spot, and one day, a
Canadian Olympic selection. 

Congratulations on your Team Canada
selection Brooklyn! The Titans can’t wait to
see where your lacrosse journey takes you

next!
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Darian Mar Memorial Tournament

A number of Titans teams played in
the inaugural Darian Mar Memorial

Tournament, hosted by the St. Albert
Rams. The weekend was notably

capped off by our U13A team going
home with gold! Congratulations

Titans!

www.sherwoodparktitans.ca

Titans Classic
Our own Titans Classic saw nearly all of

our Titans teams in action over the course
of three days, with games taking place

across four venues, and our Titans teams
competing with and alongside 62 teams
and more than 1000 athletes . After the

dust had settled, our U15-3 team took
home a silver, while our U13A and U15A

teams came out on top with gold!

Fury Girls Rock Tournament

JUNE
2025Tournament Recaps

Five of our Titans female teams made
the trip to Calgary to take on the

Fury Girls Rock Tournament. All our
Titans teams played hard, and the
tournament saw our U13W-2 and

U15W-2 teams win a bronze medal,
while Titans U15W-1 took a silver

medal back up the QE2!
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JUNE
2025Prairie Cup Titans

The Titans will have a large representation
at the Prairie Cup, a regional development

tournament occurring from July 18  to
July 20  in Brandon, MB, as a partnership
between the Alberta, Saskatchewan, and

Manitoba Lacrosse Associations.

th

th

Rhys Bates
Jaxsen Kelly

Logan Loveseth
Brayden Mahoney

Max Smith
Haddi Broks
Remi Clark

Sophie Hayes
Sophie Iverson

Isla Mazurick
Serena Sparrow
Mabel Stanton

Bentley Gabriel
Kane Reimer
Story Cook

Sawyer Mackay
Zoe McLean

Kennedy Sillito
Millie Stanton
Elise Llewellyn

Harper Matthews
Emma McFarlane

Kierra Reimer

Good luck to all of our Titans athletes!

Congratulations to:

U17A Home Playoff Game

Our Titans U17A team has a pivotal home
playoff game coming up! The Titans will

take on the St. Albert Rams in WRLL
playoff action at the Randy Rosen Arena
on June 24  at 8:30pm. Come on out to

watch the highest level of minor lacrosse
in Alberta, and support our Titans as they

push for a provincial title!

th
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JUNE
2025Newcomers to Lacrosse

The Titans recently organized a program in
partnership with OLPH school, where

students new to Canada were introduced to
Canada’s national summer sport of lacrosse!

Students were introduced to the
fundamentals of lacrosse, while also

building teamwork skills, self-confidence,
and a sense of community.  

Inclusive programs like Newcomers to
Lacrosse erode barriers that prevent

newcomers to Canada from participating in
community sport, all the while developing

tools and skills that will set our youth up for
success in sport and in life.

Participating in the sport of lacrosse further
allows newcomers to Canada to engage
with a deeply meaningful, powerful, and
empowering aspect of Canadian culture,
allowing newcomers to Canada to feel at

home.

The Titans are proud to lead the way on
community initiatives that create diverse
and inclusive environments, while further

breaking down barriers for the youth in our
community to engage with Canada’s

national summer sport in a meaningful way. 

Thank you to all of the volunteers in the
lacrosse community and those at OLPH
who played a role in the success of this

program!
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The Greater Edmonton Lacrosse Council has teamed up with
Respect in Sport to support a positive "safe sport" culture and

improve the sport experience for everyone involved. 

Respect in Sport (RIS) Certification is a mandatory
requirement of the Greater Edmonton Lacrosse Council and
its Member Clubs in order to register your child in lacrosse. 

For more information check out our website!
https://www.sherwoodparktitans.ca/content/respect-in-sport---

parent

www.sherwoodparktitans.ca

      Stay up to date on all thing Titans 

Body

Evaluation Feedback

Stemming from the feedback we have received, the Titans have formed an
Evaluation Policy Committee. Made up of members with a diverse range of
lacrosse experiences, backgrounds, and perspectives from our lacrosse
community, the Titans Evaluation Policy Committee has come together
with the goal of developing a fair, transparent, and detailed Evaluation
Policy to allow for enhanced consistency and clarity in our evaluation,
coach selection, and team formation process. The Evaluation Policy will be
developed by the Committee for implementation during the 2026
evaluation, team formation, and coach selection processes. The Titans
greatly appreciate the time and effort our lacrosse community put into our
Evaluation Survey, and recognizes the crucial role our membership plays in
policy development.

Thank you for your valuable feedback!

Other Important Dates

GELC Playoffs U11-U17 June 16-26, 2025

Provincials U13-U17 July 11-13, 2025 (Calgary, AB)
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